
Birthdays    
9th March - 15th March

Attendance
 

11th March -
15th March

 Nursery       98%
 Reception   99%
  Year 1           95%
  Year 2          90%
  Year 3          89%
  Year 4           91%
  Year 5           91%
  Year 6           98%

Whole School: 94%

House Team Winner 
of the week

Tennyson &
Wordsworth

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 

Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
18th March 2024

Lunch Menu:  Week 1

Tuesday 19th March 
Year 4 Swimming

Nursery starts at 8:45 am
School starts at 8:50 am
Gates close at 9:00 am

Please remember to pay
Dinner money weekly. 

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     Twitter: @sttheresasCP    
 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events

If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

Drumming Workshop

Issue 23- 15th March 2024

Gospel Quote

“The hour has now
come for the Son of

Man to receive great
glory.”

John 12:22

W

Having just returned from the Year 6 residential, I can’t help but reflect on what wonderful children we have here at St.
Theresa’s.  There will always be the odd bump in the road but ultimately, they all come through for each other.  I am ever so
lucky to have a wonderful community around me from staff who go that extra mile in various ways by organising such
lovely experiences for our children, to hugely supportive parents who think so highly of all we do here at St. Theresa’s.  It
truly brightens my day when parents take the time to tell me how happy they are and, more importantly, how happy their
children are.  I look forward to chatting with you all at parents evening next week where you will have the opportunity to
celebrate your child’s successes here at St. Theresa’s.  Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Holland.

This week we had a visit from Ben from AmaSing. He did a futuristic
drumming workshop using barrels, buckets, bottles and bins with all the

children from Reception to Year 6. We all had fabulous time and can't wait
to use the buckets and bins at home to make music!

Well done and thank you to Mrs. Shaw for organising.

Awards

Phoebe B - 11
Harvey G - 10

Angel - 10

Mrs Hill - 21



Tuesday 19th March  Year 4 swimming

Tuesday 19th March
Wednesday 20th March

Parents evening
Times will be released nearer

the time

Wednesday 24th April -
Thursday 25th April

Year 2 Residential
Overnight stay at Burwardlsey

- more details to follow

Wednesday 22nd May -
Thursday 23rd May

Year 4 Residential
Overnight stay at Petty Pool -

more details to follow

Before and Afterschool Club

Please register
https://awcoaching.c

hildcare-online-
booking.co.uk/

They do accept Child Care
vouchers for payment

 Looking further ahead...




